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Red Metropolis — The Pre-War LCC | Owen
Hatherley \u0026 Peter Guillery Bret
Weinstein on \"The Portal\" (w/ host Eric
Weinstein), Ep. #019 - The Prediction and the
DISC. Ender IO! Getting Started Bit-by-Bit
for Minecraft 1.12 by Mischief of Mice! The
Power of Dark Book Trailer The Great Escape
by Paul Brickhill Audiobook Scruffy Bear and

the Six White Mice by Chris Wormel - read by
Dantanian The Complete Story of Destiny! From
origins to Shadowkeep [Timeline and Lore
explained] Harding's Luck | E. Nesbit |
Children's Fiction | Speaking Book | English
| 1/4 Rod Wave - Heart On Ice (Official Music
Video) Alternative Guide to the London
Boroughs: Owen Hatherley \u0026 Fatema Ahmed 
Testing if Sharks Can Smell a Drop of Blood
Warcraft 2 Beyond the Dark Portal Walkthrough
| Human Level 2 Portal 2 Alternate Ending
(Contains Spoilers) Portal to Outland |
Orgrimmar | World of Warcraft Richard Dawkins
\u0026 Bret Weinstein - Evolution Portal
Lore: Doug Rattmann | Video Game Lore
[EXCERPT] Portal: Lab Rat {Comic Dub} Eric
Weinstein (Solo), Ep. #018 of The Portal -
Slipping the DISC: State of The
Portal/Chapter 2020. Warcraft II: Beyond the
Dark Portal speed run Humans 12 Peter Thiel
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on \"The Portal\", Episode #001: \"An Era of
Stagnation \u0026 Universal Institutional
Failure.\" Jokgu The Chicken Plays The Piano!
SHOCKING! | America’s Got Talent 2017 Portal
2: Doug Rattmann - THE DARKER SIDE OF THE
DISC மார்க்கக் கல்வியின் அவசியம் Let's Play
Warcraft 2 Beyond the Dark Portal - Part 1
Lab Ratt | A Portal Love Letter HEART OF
DARKNESS by Joseph Conrad - FULL AudioBook |

Greatest Audio Books Skepticism - Ordeal(2015
album) Heart of Darkness by Joseph Conrad |
FULL AudioBook Portal 2 Rattman FOUND (Never
Before Seen) The Dark Portal Deptford Mice
The Dark Portal is the first novel in The
Deptford Mice trilogy by Robin Jarvis. It was
originally published in 1989 as a Purnell
book by Macdonald & Company in London. The
book was a runner-up for the 1989 Nestlé
Smarties Book Prize and was given the
Booklist Editors' Choice designation in 2000.

The Dark Portal | The Deptford Mice Wiki |
Fandom
It was while working at a company that made
characters for TV programs and advertising
that he began making sketches of mice. From
these drawings, the idea for the Deptford
Mice was born. The Dark Portal, short-listed
for the 1989 Smarties Book Prize in England,
was followed by two more titles in the

series, The Crystal Prison and The Final
Reckoning. He lives in London.

The Dark Portal (Deptford Mice Trilogy):
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Jarvis, Robin ...
The Dark Portal by Robin Jarvis was the first
installment of the Deptford Mice Trilogy was
the story of a village of mice trying to live
through the temptation and danger of the
sewers where the deadly rats live. That...
that was where the interest ended.

The Dark Portal (The Deptford Mice, #1) by
Robin Jarvis
The Dark Portal is a dark fantasy novel for
children by British author Robin Jarvis. The
first book in The Deptford Mice trilogy and

Jarvis's debut novel, it follows the story of
Audrey Brown, a mouse girl who is looking for
her missing father. Her search takes her into
the sewers of Deptford where, with the help
of her friends and family, she must face an
army of evil rats and their living god, a
mysterious being known as Jupiter. The book
was first published in the United Kingdom by

Macdonald

The Dark Portal - Wikipedia
In the sewers of Deptford, there lurks a dark
presence that fills the tunnels with fear.
The rats worship it in the blackness and name
it "Jupiter, Lord of All." Into this twilight
realm wanders a small and frightened mouse-
the unwitting trigger of a chain of events

that hurtles the Deptford mice into a world
of heroic adventure and terror.

Amazon.com: The Dark Portal (The Deptford
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Mice, Book 1 ...
The Deptford Mice is a trilogy of children's
dark fantasy novels by British author Robin
Jarvis.The first book, The Dark Portal, was
published in 1989 by Macdonald & Company in
London, followed that same year by The
Crystal Prison and then The Final Reckoning
in 1990. The trilogy tells the story of a
young mouse girl named Audrey Brown and her
friends as they fight Jupiter, the evil

living god ...

The Deptford Mice - Wikipedia
In the sewers of Deptford there lurks a dark
presence which fills the tunnels with fear:
The rats worship it in the blackness and name
it Jupiter, Lord of All. Into this twilight
realm wanders a small and frightened mouse.

The Deptford Mice - The Dark Portal - eBook
edition
The mice know that the grill of the sewer is
off limits. Something dark lurks there as it
is the portal to the rats. The rats are known

to skin and eat mice. They are led by
Jupiter, a rat that no one has seen, but is
famed to have two heads. The rats worship
Jupiter and do his bidding.

Amazon.com: Customer reviews: The Dark Portal

(Deptford Mice)
The mice know that the grill of the sewer is
off limits. Something dark lurks there as it

is the portal to the rats. The rats are known
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to skin and eat mice. They are led by
Jupiter, a rat that no one has seen, but is
famed to have two heads. The rats worship
Jupiter and do his bidding.

Amazon.com: Customer reviews: The Dark Portal
(Deptford ...
The Dark Portal (Deptford Mice Trilogy) Audio
CD – Unabridged, 1 Mar. 2013 by Robin Jarvis
(Author) › Visit Amazon's Robin Jarvis Page.
search results for this author. Robin Jarvis
(Author) 4.4 out of 5 stars 72 ratings. Book

1 of 3 in the Deptford Mice Series.

The Dark Portal (Deptford Mice Trilogy):
Amazon.co.uk ...
The Dark Portal (The Deptford Mice, #1), The
Crystal Prison (The Deptford Mice, #2), The
Final Reckoning (The Deptford Mice, #3), The
Deptford Mice Tril...

The Deptford Mice Series by Robin Jarvis -
Goodreads
Welcome to The Deptford Mice Wiki, a
collaborative encyclopedia about Robin
Jarvis's Deptford Mice book series that

anyone can edit. Together we can create a
comprehensive database of information about
the world of Deptford.Warning: The Deptford
Mice Wiki reveals plot details about the

books. Read at your own risk! We are
currently editing 340 articles since June

2008Tutorial • Community ...
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The Deptford Mice Wiki | Fandom
In the sewers of Deptford, there lurks a dark
presence that fills the tunnels with fear.
The rats worship it in the blackness and name
it "Jupiter, Lord of All." Into this twilight
realm wanders a small and frightened mouse-
the unwitting trigger of a chain of events
that hurtles the Deptford mice into a world
of heroic adventure and terror.

Deptford Mice Ser.: The Dark Portal by Robin
Jarvis (2000 ...
— The Dark Portal A series of books by Robin

Jarvis. The first three books, known as the
Deptford Mice books, tells the tale of a
mouse named Audrey as her seemingly idyllic
life is shattered when the evil god Jupiter
and his legion of rats attack the mice.
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